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Annual Christmas Dinner Pics

Thank you to our Speakers from 2024

Reminder for Annual Membership Dues

Dates to Know
In this issue...

March 20 - KGHS General
Membership Meeting, KG
Sheriff’s Office, 5:45 p.m.

April 17 - KGHS General
Membership Meeting, KG
Sheriff’s Office, 5:45 p.m.

May 15- KGHS General
Membership Meeting, KG
Sheriff’s Office, 5:45 p.m.

June 20 KGHS Annual Picnic -
location TBD

 Society Newsletter
                                                

Our Members had a truly lovely time visiting
with each other and sharing a meal at the

KGHS Annual Christmas Dinner.

Ms. Amy Southall and Ms. Roan Grapes shared a very informative presentation
on progression the County has made in areas of communications, tourism,

and community outreach.



We Are Looking For Help With...
**Newsletter creation

**Museum Staffing
**Event Staffing

Please email kinggeorgehistoricalsociety@gmail.com if you‘re 
interested in helping!

Thank you!

More pics from the Annual Christmas Dinner



We are so grateful for wonderful Speakers and
their presentations in 2024 and plan to bring

more of the same to you in 2025! 

In October, we were delighted to present Historic Port
Royal’s Kerri Holland (President) and Trish Parker

(Secretary) as they shared a very informative and
interesting presentation of the history of White House

China!

                                       In November, Dr. Robert
                                       Gates shared his published

                                    work, “The Potomac River:
                                            History Flows Through Eastern

                                        Virginia.”

 



KGHS UPDATES

Elections for Officers were held this past November.  The elections
resulted in the following:
President:  Renee Parker
Vice President: Mark McColman
Treasurer:  Lynn Pardee
Secretary:  Karen Tebrich
_____________________________________________________
Museum space will be a topic on the Board of Supervisor’s Agenda
during either the late January BOS meeting or a BOS meeting in February.
We will send email once we have a firm date  The expectation is to
present our need for space and include detailed information on the type
of artifacts and examples of King George history housed in the museum.   

PLEASE BE REMINDED THAT ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DUES

SHOULD BE MAILED IN NO LATER THAN MARCH 31, 2025. 

PLEASE NOTE NEW POST OFFICE BOX AND SEND PAYMENT

TO:  

KING GEORGE HISTORICAL SOCIETY, P.O. BOX 41, KING

GEORGE, VA 22485 



      

KGHS Executive Committee
Renee Parker - President

Mark McColman - Vice President

Karen Tebrich - Secretary

Lynn Pardee - Treasurer

Ryan Portner - Museum Archivist & Librarian

Sam Buckley - Museum Volunteer

Earl Leach - Membership & Communications Lead

Gloria Sharp - Genealogy Committee

Mark McColman - Genealogy Committee

Wallace Morton - Genealogy Committee

          

 Contact Information:

kinggeorgehistoricalsociety@gmail.com

540-990-7163

The King George Historical Society

P.O. Box 41 King George, VA 22485
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